
From: Greene, Eric
Sent: 4/15/2011 1:44:01 PM
To: Post, Jennifer (Law) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=JLKm)
Cc: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7);

Yee, Frances (/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=FSC2)
Bee:
Subject: A. 10-01-022 DCPP license extension Letter to ASLB

Can you electronically send to me a copy of PG&E’s letter dated April 12, 2011 to the ASLB 
regarding the license renewal application for DCPP? Attached to this letter is a copy of the April 10, 
2011 letter sent by PG&E to the NRC requesting deferral of approval of the DCPP operating license.

Does PG&E intend to somehow get this correspondence into the record for A.10-01-022, 
perhaps by way of ex-parte communication or other? The April 12th letter to the ASLB clearly states, 
“PG&E has not requested any suspension or delay in the NRC Staffs ongoing safety and environmental 
reviews of the DCPP license renewal application.” I am aware that the hearings that had been 
scheduled for A.10-01-022 that were scheduled for April 13, 2011 were taken off the CPUC calendar, 
and no further communication has been issued by the assigned ALJ regarding testimony, rebuttal 
testimony, correspondence, and communication.

Thanks.

Eric Greene

CPUC - Energy Division

415-703-5560 eg1@cpuc.ca.gov
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